
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to formally recommend Rhian Rosette Ang, a Senior High School graduate of Dr. 

Yanga’s Colleges Inc., for your scholarship program. 

 

During her time at our institution, Ms. Ang consistently met the academic and behavioral standards 

expected of our students. She has demonstrated discipline, respect for school policies, and a 

responsible attitude toward her studies. 

 

Based on her overall performance and conduct, I believe she is a qualified and deserving candidate 

for your consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Flordeliza M. Mangaliman, MAEd 

BED Director/Highschool Principal 


